
Visiting rules for patients in a private room 

 

The Center limits visitors for infection control against COVID-19 pandemic. 

However, those patients who stay in a private room can have visitors if they 

keep the following rules. Please note that you have to have an appointment in 

advance in order to have visitors. Please don’t forget to make an appointment 

beforehand.  

 

1．Place to meet 

  Inside of the private room only 

2I．Visiting hours 

  From 2 pm to 5 pm 

3．Who can visit? 

  Family members or people who are close to you like family members. Visitors 

have to be elementary school age or older. 

  ＊Those people who were in close contact with COVID patients or who 

have symptoms such as fever, cough or sore throat cannot visit patients 

here. 

4．How many people can visit? 

Up to 2 people can visit at one time. Another visitor can replace the 

previous one. 

5．How to make an appointment? 

Visitors are requested to make a phone call to each ward between 1 pm to 

4 pm and tell the staff the desired date and the number of visitors. 

You can make the next appointment during their visit. 

6．On the day of the visit 

Visitors have to go through a procedure at the Unit Information (No. 11) 

on the 1st floor and have a health check there. 

They need another procedure at the ward. Make sure to have them talk to 

the staff. 

Please don’t forget to inform the staff when the visitors leave after the 

visit. 

7．Other important notes and requests 

Visitors must wear a non-woven mask and disinfect their hands 

thoroughly. 

Visitors are requested not to eat or drink in the room. 



Visitors can meet the patient in the room only. Patients cannot go out of 

the room to greet the visitors, meet them outside of the room or go for a 

walk with them. 

    Visitors are required to inform the ward staff if they develop COVID-19 

within 2 days after their visit.  

The Center may contact the visitors to ask them about their state of health. 


